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From: Cam Brinsdon   

Sent: Sunday, 12 August 2018 9:46 p.m. 
To: Corporate Law 

Subject: Submission: Residential addresses on the Companies Register 

 
Kia ora,  

Submission on publishing director’s residential addresses on the Companies Register 

In the interests of accountability, the connections between a person's directorships (and even their major 

shareholdings) should be easily identified on a well-maintained register that facilitates transparency. We strongly 

advocate that everyone has their current and past directorships and major shareholdings associated with each other 

by the use of a unique identifier per person, if residential addresses are not provided. Currently having a director or 

shareholders' residential address allows this to be achieved in most cases. 

 

Ka kite ano / Bye for now, Cam 

Cam Brinsdon 
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